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SACRAMENTO—The California Legislative Native American Caucus today released the following 
statement regarding the Immigration and Customs Enforcement’s (ICE) actions in California: 
 

The California Legislative Native American Caucus, joins the legislature’s Diversity 
Caucuses in speaking out against the fear mongering, and inhumane attack on non-
criminal immigrants such as families, children and individuals following the process 
towards legal status and contributing to the state. The federal deployment of federal 
troops only serves to escalate tensions and not resolve confrontations. 
 
 

### 

Assemblymember James C. Ramos proudly represents the 45th Assembly district that includes 

the Cities of Fontana, Highland, Mentone, Redlands, Rialto and San Bernardino. He is the first 

and only California Native American serving in the state’s legislature. Ramos chairs the 

Assembly Budget Subcommittee #6 on Public Safety.   
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